l l Gmail Brittany Perez <solarproduction2013@gmail.com>

INTCO-18418 Interconnection Application Request Received - Richard A Blair

1 message

Customer Owned Generation <Notifications@powerclerk.com> Fri, Aug 9, 2019 at 8:29 AM
Reply-To: Customer Owned Generation <customerownedgeneration@duke-energy.com>

To: blr_rchrd@yahoo.com

Cc: solarproduction2013@gmail.com

Duke Energy
8700 David Taylor Drive
Charlotte, N.C., 28262

Attn: Mail Code DTO2W

Account Number: 6262339440
Blair, Richard A

161 Curr Well Dr
Benson, NC 27504

Reference: INTCO-18418

Subject: Application for Interconnection of Generating Facility

Dear Richard A Blair,

Thank you for your recent application for Interconnection of Generating Facility located at 161 Curr Well Dr, in
Benson, NC.

Duke Energy Progress will notify you within 10 business days as to whether the application is complete or incomplete.
If the application is incomplete, we will include a list detailing the information needed to complete the application.

For all NC customers, please retain the Unique ID for your records. As it will be needed if you apply to the NC
Solar Rebate Program.

We appreciate the opportunity to provide quality customer service to you. If you have any questions, please feel free to
contact us at 1-866-233-2290 or via email. Please reference your Project ID number in the subject for faster service,



Sincerely,

Customer Owned Generation

Duke Energy

Please direct any response to the appropriate address:

North Carolina: CustomerOwnedGenNC@duke-energy.com

South Carolina: CustomerOwnedGenSC@duke -energy.com



